
Virtual Assembly 01 June 2021 Principal’s Message 

My Dear Students Parents and Teachers, 

In the backdrop of the rampaging pandemic and natural calamities we are 

entering in to a new academic year. Invoking Gods blessings, it’s my proud 

privilege to welcome you all to another challenging academic year 2021-22. 

“Time and tide waits for no man”. Pandemics and disasters will come and go. But 

we shall overcome someday. 

The uncertainties regarding qualifying exams- back to home schooling,  may be 

for another year-missing school- missing friends etc are posing great challenges 

we know. You will continue with blended teaching and learning until you have 

access to your class rooms. Take it as an opportunity to learn digital, differently, 

blending various tools and techniques. You will have more  interaction with your 

teachers , more learning activities and co curricular activities also. Please get 

geared up for your learning  activities, especially the online classes. 

Last year and this year too the Board exams couldn’t be conducted as planned. So 

the council has announced ongoing evaluation instead of the terminal student  

evaluation . So my dear students you will be evaluated all through your academic 

year using various tools. And your scores will be uploaded then and there without 

waiting for the final judgement day. So stay tuned right from day first for 

continuous and comprehensive student evaluation. The NEP- national Education 

Policy is also getting implemented. So you can expect some changes in the school 

curriculum. 

I am pleased to inform you that the school is implementing a new School 

management software-school ERP- Enterprise resource planning, which will help 

better management, communication and interaction. it will keep you connected 

to the school in a better way. 

It said when wealth is lost nothing is lost, when health is lost something is lost, 

when character is lost everything is lost. So build up your character also. But 

today great misfortune has befallen us. A microscopic virus has outsmarted 



mankind. People are dying like flies gasping for life breath. Health and survival has 

become the top priority. So please see that you are healthy and safe. 

I am here along with my staff to wish you all a very pleasant academic year. 

May God bless you  through out this academic year and may you have a pleasant 

learning experience with the benevolent support of your dear teachers and caring 

parents. Stay safe. Stay healthy. Thankyou and God Bless. Fr Ronald M Varghese, 

Principal, Trinity Lyceum. 

 

 


